
> Cc: Alex Stillman <alexnacv(a)gmall.com>; Richard Fenton <fentonconst@aol.com>
> Subject: Airport Advisory Committee Requested Member Change
>

> Good afternoon Ryan and Virginia, I hope all is well.
>

> I am currently entering the final months of being stationed here in Humboldt. Because of this, my Coast Guard
Command has asked me to lessen my role on the Aviation Advisory Committee, and requested we replace my "At Large"
position with LT Jacob Dorsey, USCG. Is It possible to put this on the board's next agenda for approval?
>

> It has been an honor and a pleasure serving our community. While we didn't always see eye to eye, we did all have a
common goal of improving our economic situation and providing better aviation access to our community. While there
is still a lot of work to be done, we have made great strides over the last few yearsi
>

> Again, thank you for the help in making sure we are able to provide continued Coast Guard support and Input to the
Committee for years to come.
>

> Have a great holiday,
>

> LCDR Dominic Bucciarelli

> US Coast Guard

>ATP, Flight Examiner, MBA


